

Water Pipeling Comments < nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com>

Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln counties

1 message

Mary Vincent <maryvee1@cox.net>

Reply-To: Mary Vincent <maryvee1@cox.net>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 28, 2011

State Engineer Jason King NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50 billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this project.

Please do not support the water pipeline, for several reasons. As a senior citizen our utility bills are more than we can afford at the present time, and the pipline costs would be astronomical, and raise our already expensive water a great deal more. Also it would take the water that supports the wildlife and vegetation in the Northeast, and the North. It has taken hundreds of years for those water tables to have the water they now have, and those areas mentioned would never recover. If this is allowed to go through it would be a travesty perported on those that now live in those areas, for three and four generations, and change their lifestyle, and way of living. They deal with water shortages from time to time as it is. Please do the right thing and DO NOT support this Pipeline. Thank You.

Sincerely, Mary Vincent 2291 Bensley Street Henderson, Nevada, 89044

Sincerely,

Mon, Nov 28, 2011 at 6:36 AM

DEC 0 1 2011



Mary Vincent 2291 Bensley St Henderson, NV 89044-0186 (702) 270-0444

DEC 01 2011